
 

 

Memorandum  
 

TO:  Homer Advisory Planning Commission 

THROUGH: Rick Abboud, AICP, City Planner 

DATE:  December 1, 2021 

SUBJECT: Supplemental packet No 2 

The following comments have been received: 

Document List 

1.  12/1/21 Terra Bella Laydown (includes depiction of drainage and plat note on the 
easement) 

2. Karen and William Wuestenfeld comments 11/30/21 

3. Vicky Gordon comments on Terra Bella 12/1/21 

4.  Frank Griswold comments 12/1/21 on CUP 21-08 

5. City Planner Abboud responses to Mr. Griswold  

 
























